Bliss, Sandi

From: Elenita Strobel <lenystrobel@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 1:48 PM

To: _CityCouncilListPublic

Subject: no to synthetic weedkillers

Thank you for raising awareness of childhood cancer at this week's city council meeting. In a healthy
environment, children would almost never suffer from cancer. The fact that cancer is the leading
cause of death by disease among children in the US should be a wake up call to our leaders that
something needs to be done. Common toxins that make it into our home environment like lead,
mercury, arsenic, PBDEs (flame retardants), and synthetic pesticides (herbicides, insecticides, etc.)
work together to increase a child's toxic body burden. The cumulative impact of these toxic exposures
can result in cancer.

| am thankful that the Santa Rosa City Council voted unanimously in 2018 to stop using all synthetic
weedkillers in its landscape contract. | understand that council is entertaining hiring a new landscape
contractor. It is very important that this new contractor is also instructed to use only organic/OMRI
weedkillers on city property. A RoundUP/glyphosate ban is not enough to truly protect our children
from the toxic effects of synthetic herbicides. Other common chemical alternatives to
RoundUP/glyphosate including isoxaben, dithiopyr, and glufosinate are also associated with severe

chronic diseases including cancer, kidney/liver disfunction, endocrine disruption, reproductive/birth
defects and neurotoxicity.

Gateway on Pesticide Hazards and Safe Pest
Management



Bliss, Sandi

From: Annie Dobbs-Kramer <adobbskramer@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:02 PM

To: _CityCouncilListPublic

Subject: Synthetic Pesticides in Parks

Dear Santa Rosa City Council,

Thank you for raising awareness of childhood cancer at this week's city council meeting. In a healthy
environment, children would almost never suffer from cancer. The fact that cancer is the leading cause of
death by disease among children in the US should be a wake up call to our leaders that something needs to be
done. Common toxins that make it into our home environment like lead, mercury, arsenic, PBDEs (flame
retardants), and synthetic pesticides (herbicides, insecticides, etc.) work together to increase a child's toxic
body burden. The cumulative impact of these toxic exposures can result in cancer.

| am thankful that the Santa Rosa City Council voted unanimously in 2018 to stop using all synthetic
weedkillers in its landscape contract. | understand that council is entertaining hiring a new landscape
contractor. It is very important that this new contractor is also instructed to use only organic/OMRI weedkillers
on city property. A RoundUP/glyphosate ban is not enough to truly protect our children from the toxic effects of
synthetic herbicides. Other common chemical alternatives to RoundUP/glyphosate including isoxaben,
dithiopyr, and glufosinate are also associated with severe chronic diseases including cancer, kidney/liver
disfunction, endocrine disruption, reproductive/birth defects and neurotoxicity.

Thank you Santa Rosa for prioritizing public health and keeping synthetic pesticides out of parks and other
public spaces. Please keep up the good work!

Best Regards,

Annie Dobbs-Kramer
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers
Political Director

North Bay Organizing Project
707.480.2315
http://www.northbayop.org




Bliss, Sandi

From: Tayse Crocker <taysecrocker@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 4:47 PM

To: _CityCouncilListPublic

Subject: Pesticides

Thank you for raising awareness of childhood cancer at this week's city council meeting. In a healthy environment,
children would almost never suffer from cancer. The fact that cancer is the leading cause of death by disease among
children in the US should be a wake up call to our leaders that something needs to be done. Common toxins that make it
into our home environment like lead, mercury, arsenic, PBDEs (flame retardants), and synthetic pesticides (herbicides,
insecticides, etc.} work together to increase a child's toxic body burden. The cumulative impact of these toxic exposures
can result in cancer.

| am thankful that the Santa Rosa City Council voted unanimously in 2018 to stop using all synthetic weedkillers in its
landscape contract. | understand that council is entertaining hiring a new landscape contractor. It is very important that
this new contractor is also instructed to use only organic/OMRI weedkillers on city property. A RoundUP/glyphosate ban
is not enough to truly protect our children from the toxic effects of synthetic herbicides. Other common chemical
alternatives to RoundUP/glyphosate including isoxaben, dithiopyr, and glufosinate are also associated with severe
chronic diseases including cancer, kidney/liver disfunction, endocrine disruption, reproductive/birth defects and
neurotoxicity.

Thank you Santa Rosa for prioritizing public health and keeping synthetic pesticides out of parks and other public spaces.
Please keep up the good work!

Best Regards,

Tayse Crocker



Bliss, Sandi

From: Jennifer Jaffe <waterfaeriejen@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 8:48 PM

To: _CityCouncilListPublic

Subject: Pesticide Ban

Thank you for raising awareness of childhood cancer at this week's city council meeting. In a healthy
environment, children would almost never suffer from cancer. The fact that cancer is the leading cause of
death by disease among children in the US should be a wake up call to our leaders that something needs
to be done. Common toxins that make it into our home environment like lead, mercury, arsenic, PBDEs
(flame retardants), and synthetic pesticides (herbicides, insecticides, etc.) work together to increase a
child's toxic body burden. The cumulative impact of these toxic exposures can result in cancer.

| am thankful that the Santa Rosa City Council voted unanimously in 2018 to stop using all synthetic
weedkillers in its landscape contract. | understand that council is entertaining hiring a new landscape
contractor. Itis very important that this new contractor is also instructed to use only organic/OMRI
weedkillers on city property. A RoundUP/glyphosate ban is not enough to truly protect our children from
the toxic effects of synthetic herbicides. Other common chemical alternatives to RoundUP/glyphosate
including isoxaben, dithiopyr, and glufosinate are also associated with severe chronic diseases including
cancer, kidney/liver disfunction, endocrine disruption, reproductive/birth defects and neurotoxicity.

Thank you Santa Rosa for prioritizing public health and keeping synthetic pesticides out of parks and
other public spaces. Please keep up the good work!

Best Regards,
Jennifer Jaffe



Bliss, Sandi

From: Guadalupe Casco <cascoguadalupe@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 9:24 AM

To: _CityCouncilListPublic

Subject: No More Pesticides

Thank you for raising awareness of childhood cancer at this week's city council meeting. In a healthy
environment, children would almost never suffer from cancer. The fact that cancer is the leading
cause of death by disease among children in the US should be a wake up call to our leaders that
something needs to be done. Common toxins that make it into our home environment like lead,
mercury, arsenic, PBDEs (flame retardants), and synthetic pesticides (herbicides, insecticides, etc.)
work together to increase a child's toxic body burden. The cumulative impact of these toxic exposures
can result in cancer.

| am thankful that the Santa Rosa City Council voted unanimously in 2018 to stop using all synthetic
weedkillers in its landscape contract. | understand that council is entertaining hiring a new landscape
contractor. It is very important that this new contractor is also instructed to use only organic/OMRI
weedkillers on city property. A RoundUP/glyphosate ban is not enough to truly protect our children
from the toxic effects of synthetic herbicides. Other common chemical alternatives to
RoundUP/glyphosate including isoxaben, dithiopyr, and glufosinate are also associated with severe
chronic diseases including cancer, kidney/liver disfunction, endocrine disruption, reproductive/birth
defects and neurotoxicity.

Thank you Santa Rosa for prioritizing public health and keeping synthetic pesticides out of parks and
other public spaces. Please keep up the good work!

Best Regards,

A Concerned resident




